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'CP&L 
Carolina Power & Light Company 

SERIAL: NLS-91-019 
JAN 3 01991 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTENTION: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 2 
DOCKET NO. 50-261/LICENSE NO. DPR-23 
BURIED SERVICE WATER SYSTEM PIPE EVALUATION 

Gentlemen: 

On December 17, 1990, Carolina Power & Light Company (CP&L) and NRC held a 
telephone conference call to discuss issues associated with the Service Water 
System buried piping at H. B. Robinson Steam Electric Plant, Unit No. 2 
(HBR2). The technical issues and questions raised by the NRC related to the 
piping wall condition, program approach, and repairs in progress were 
satisfactorily addressed. However, NRC requested that CP&L submit, prior to 
January 31, 1991, a study discussing the findings during the outage and the 
requirements and basis for long-term resolution of the corrosion issue. The 
study report, attached, concludes that actions taken return the subject pipe 
to long-term code compliance in accordance with Code Case N-480 and Generic 
Letter 90-05. Please note that the attached report contains certain 
information which was provided to NRC in our January 2, 1991 letter regarding 
this issue.  

Please refer any questions regarding submittal to Mr. R. W. Prunty at 
(919) 546-7318.  

Yours very truly, 

S. D. F1 d 
Manager 

Nuclear Licensing Section 

JSK/jbw (969RNP) 

Attachment 

cc: Mr. S. D. Ebneter 
Mr. L. Garner (NRC-HBR) 
Mr. R. Lo 
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